
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
We are pleased to share that each class will be visiting St Neots library in the near future. During this visit, children will 
find out about the library, the activities that it offers and have some time to explore the books available. This will include 
time to loan a book if children wish.  
 
If your child already has a library card, please send it with them on the day of their visit. If they do not have a card, 
please find attached a letter from the library with instructions on how to join. If you are sending the application form via 
school, please send it a few days in advance so that the card will be ready for your child’s visit.   
 
Library visit dates: 
Tuesday 24th September 9:30 – 10:30 - HT6  
Tuesday 24th September 10:45 – 11:45 - AI6 
Thursday 26th September 9:30 – 10:30 - TH5 
Thursday 26th September 10:45 – 11:45 - MD4 
Tuesday 1st October 9:30 – 10:30 - TS4 
 Tuesday 1st October 10:45 – 11:45 - EL4 
 Tuesday 8th October 9:30 – 10:30 – SB5 
Tuesday 8th October 10:45 – 11:45 - SH5 
Thursday 10th October 9:30 – 10:30 - AG3 
Thursday 10th October 10:45 – 11:45 - AN3 
Tuesday 15th October 9:30 – 10:30 - BW3 
 
We are looking for a few parents to join us on this visit. If you would like to join us, please speak to your child’s teacher 
through the school office or on the playground.  
 
Best wishes,  
 
 
Mrs Welch 
Deputy Headteacher 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Priory Junior School 
 

Longsands Road, St Neots. Cambs PE19 1TF 

 

Email: office@priory.cambs.sch.uk 

Tel: 01480 226730 

Fax: 01480 226731 

 

Headteacher: Tracy Keefe B.Ed (Hons) NPQH 

 

 
 


